
Guidelines for  
Unit Activities 

 
 Ensure that social distancing is being observed as much as 

practicable. 
 

 Communicate with your members and families before 
meetings to advise them of requirements. Adhere to advice 
from your Group and Branch. 

 
 Ensure you clean/sterilise/disinfect all equipment before and 

after the activity and minimise the use of shared equipment 
 

 Have a person responsible for monitoring and reminding of 
COVID-19 safe practices (i.e. a COVID-Marshal who has 
completed required training and is identifiable – sign on 
door, specific badge etc) 
 
 

 
 

Version: 11 May 2021 
 
 


